
 

 

 
 
 
 
January 6, 2010 
 
 
Mr. David Archbold 
Managing Director 
Information, Communication & Technology Authority 
P.O. Box 2502, 3rd Floor Alissta Towers 
Grand Cayman KY1-1104 
Cayman Islands 
 
Dear Mr. Archbold, 
 
Re: Digicel/Lime Interconnection Agreement Dispute Resolution 
 
Further to our earlier conversation, Digicel would like to seek clarification on a particular 
section of the letter which was sent by Mr. David Archbold on 24th December 2009 
regarding the above subject matter. However, before doing so Digicel would like to get 
confirmation as to whether the 14 day period to reconsider the decision will occur after 
the clarification on the section is provided or whether the period will expire 14 days after 
the letter was sent on the 24th December 2009. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Digicel (Cayman) Limited 

 
Victor Corcoran 
Chief Executive Officer  


